
To whom it may concern,

I have lived on the Northern Beaches for most of my life and currently reside at 29 Illalong 
Avenue, North Balgowlah. 

I have been a regular customer of Hugos in Manly for many years now, and often bring visiting 
guests to show off how beautiful our home is. We have had many enjoyable days there, 
particularly spent on the deck and so my family and I fully support their development 
application to expand their outdoor seating. 

Warm regards, 

Lauren Vickers
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